Dance/Cheer Team Letter Home
December 17, 2012

Dear Cheerleaders and Family,

I want to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays.  I hope these darkest days of the year are filled with love, family, and hope.  Get plenty of rest, and enjoy your time with those you love.

I have a few bits of business we need to go over before the holiday break:

1. Currently, the cheer team is not a recognized team- we are the spirit club.  In order to become a team, we need to prove our worth to the school by keeping good grades and representing the team well throughout the school.

2. I have secured funding for our uniforms.  A local dance company is donating the money for our uniforms.  After break, the girls will be fitted for the uniforms and the uniforms will be ordered.  This is very exciting!

3. As a team, we have a long way to go before we are ready to cheer in front of an audience.

a. Only 4 of the team members qualify to be excused from study hall (that means only 4 of the girls have all of their grades above a 75%).  

b. Over 50% of the team is currently ineligible to cheer.  That means: if nothing changes, I will only be taking about 9 girls to cheer at the games in 2013

c. If you child is on probation- they have until January 18th to bring up their GPA to a 2.5.  
4. Because of our grades and excessive tardies, only eligible students will attend games on the bus.  You are welcome to support the boys by attending the games, but if you are on probation, you will NOT be allowed on the bus.
5. For each trip we take to support the basketball team in 2013, your students will bring a permission slip home and it needs to be signed and returned as soon as possible.

6. Please adhere to the practice schedule attached. Please be here 15 minutes before practice ends in case we let out early.  Security leaves the building at 6pm, so pick your students up on time!
Thanks so much and happy holidays,

Katie Colaccino

If you have questions or need to excuse your child from practice, please call me at (248)-444-3398

